
 

 

 

TO:  COUNCIL 

FROM:  TROY EUTON, DIRECTOR OF PARKS & RECREATION 

SUBJECT:  COMPREHENSIVE LANDSCAPE PLAN  

DATE:  AUGUST 25, 2016 

CC:  MAYOR 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

REGULAR MEETING OF LANDSCAPE BOARD HELD:  August 3, 2016 
 
A motion was made by Winger, seconded by DiGiando, to amend the 
Comprehensive Landscape Plan section 154.04 B. Drawing 5 to follow the new 
American Standards for Nursery Planting Standards. The motion carried by the 
following vote: 
 

Yes: 3 - Winger, DiGiando and Dengel 
Absent: 2 - Allinder and Hyde 
 

 
Secretary requested the Director forward the recommendation to Council. 
 
 
 
 

 


